
Amended Masterplan

uolmasterplan.co.uk

You are invited to a drop-in event for 
the University of London’s proposed 
Masterplan. The event will provide 
information about the way in which 
the development proposals have been 
amended in response to feedback from 
our first event (11 August 2015) and there 
will be an opportunity for you to ask 
questions and share your comments. 

We hope to see you at the event, but if you 
are unable to attend, the proposals will 
also be available on our website (www. 
uolmasterplan.co.uk) where you will also 
be able to complete a questionnaire to 
share your thoughts with us. 
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University of London Masterplan

Drop-in event
The drop-in event will be held on:  
11 November 2015  
12:00 noon – 8:00pm

Macmillan Hall, Senate House, Malet 
Street, WC1E 7HU

Get in touch
For further information, please email: 
masterplan@london.ac.uk  
or visit: www.uolmasterplan.co.uk


